
 

OVERBERG DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
 

NETWORK UPGRADE 
 

ERRATUM 
 

QUOTATION NOTICE AND INVITATION TO QUOTE 
 

The Overberg District Municipality invites quotations from service providers for a 
Network Upgrade. 
 
Please be advised that the closing date for the formal quotation for Q01-2018/19: 
Network Upgrade has been extended from Wednesday, 22 August 2018 to 
Friday, 31 August 2018. 
 
Quotations may only be submitted on the Quotation documentation that is 
issued. Electronic, facsimile and late quotations will not be accepted or be 
considered. 
 
Quotation documents can erratum be obtained from Ms C Reid at 
creid@odm.org.za or Ms. D Kapot-Witbooi at dkapot@odm.org.za. Technical 
enquiries can be directed to Mr P Britz 028 050 0927 or e-mail 
pbritz@odm.org.za. Quotations will be considered on price and BBBEE status of 
the prospective suppliers as set out in the PPPFA. All bidders must submit a 
valid tax clearance certificate.  The Overberg District Municipality reserves the 
right not to accept the lowest or any quotation. 
 
MR D BERETTI 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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